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Dearest Parents & Guardians, 
 
As we move into the Spring season, please ensure that your child is still dressed appropriately 
to go outside in cooler temperatures.  All students are to be wearing closed toe shoes in the 
building (no boots).  If your child is symptomatic, please test your child. 
• Students/staff members with fever and/or impaired general health condition should 

stay home.  They can return to school/work if fever free for at least 24 hours and feeling 
well enough to carry on with daily activities. 

• Students/staff members showing symptoms (cough, sore throat, nasal congestion) 
have to wear a mask. 

• Students/staff members who have a positive COVID-19 result, symptomatic or not, 
have to wear a mask for 10 days. 

All Kindergarten (K5) and Grade 6 students who took their grad photos will receive their 
pictures this week.  You can order their pictures through Lifetouch online.  The date for retakes 
pictures will take place at the end of the month.  More information to follow. 

Thank you to all who supported our Pizza Kit Fundraiser! Please send your pictures to our social 
media platofrms so that we can post your family enjoying Family DIY Pizza Night! 

Thank you to all for celebrating Reading Week during the week of March 27th. It was beautiful 
to see this week being celebrated after 3 long years! Thank you to our staff for organizing a 
great week and to all families who sent in pictures!   

Our PPO committee will be giving chocolates to all students for Easter/Welcoming of Spring!  
Thank you, PPO! 

Please ensure that your students arrive to school on time at the bell for 7:25am.  Grade 4 
students are beginning their exams and as such are to be at school every day and on time.   

Mozaik entry of absences, lates and early dismissals.  All parents were asked at the beginning 
of the year to create a Mozaik account with the email addresses that was given and used with 
the school.  We ask that you use Mozaik when your child is absent, late or has an early dismissal.  
Please enter this before 8:30am.  

Ms Patty is asking our PET community for any baseball gloves that you may have to donate to 
PET for students . 

On behalf of the entire staff, I thank you for your support and cooperation. Take care and be 
well! 

Ms Alvares   

 

April 2023  
 

Upcoming Events 

April 7 
HOLIDAY 
School is CLOSED 

April 10 
HOLIDAY 
School is CLOSED 

April 14 
Paid $2 Dress Down Day 
Dress in BLUE in support of Autism 
Awareness Month and Earth Month.   
 
April 17 to 19 
Scholastic Book Fair Fundraiser 
In school for students from April 17 to 
19 during school time.  Open to 
parents on Tuesday April 18 & 
Wednesday April 18 from 3 to 5pm 
only.  Online book fair from April 12 
to 27.  All proceeds go to the school 
 

April 24 
TCBY 
For all students who have 
ordered. 

April 25 
Pizza Lunch Fundraiser 
For all students who have 
ordered. 
 
 
 

School Dress Code 

A reminder that students are to be 
dressed in the school dress code (solid 
navy-blue pants/skirts, solid navy-blue 
or white top.  There should not be any 
large logos, stripes, shapes, etc.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pierre Elliott Trudeau School 
www.emsb.qc.ca/petrudeau   
6855 Cartier St., Montréal, QC, H2G 2W1 

Tel: 514.374.7337       Email: petrudeau@emsb.qc.ca 
 

 PET_emsb Pierre Elliott Trudeau EMSB PET_emsb 

PPO Information 
All fundraising monies goes back to the school to pay for outings and busing, events, activities, for 
our students.  We encourage all to participate as it benefits the school.  Thank you for your 
support. 
 
Mabels Labels: Go to the website: https://mabelslabels.ca/ , search Pierre Elliott Trudeau School 
(Montreal) and shop away. 

Spring Basket Raffle: A basket full of fun spring items! Tickets will be on sale from May 1 to 15 
and the draw will be on Wednesday May 17.  The winner must pick up the basket by Friday May 
19.  One ticket for $3, two tickets for $5, five tickets for $10. Stay tuned for the flyer at the end 
of the month. 

 
 

http://www.emsb.qc.ca/petrudeau
https://mabelslabels.ca/


   

April 2023  Page 2 of 2 
   

 

Drop-off and Pick-up at the Débarcadère 
Thank you for your patience with the snow removal as we have a new snow removal 
company.  Should there be any concerns or issues, please let us know.  We ask that when 
driving through the débarcadère, that you please place your vehicle as close to the 
sidewalk as possible (towards the right), so that other cars can drive past.  Please avoid 
from double parking to drop your child off.  We also ask that you turn off your engine and 
do not have the cars idling, as the air quality around schools is significantly affected by 
the idling gas cars.   

LEARN Quebec Free Online Tutoring 
LEARN Tutoring provides online tutoring and homework help appointments, at no charge.  
Their online tutors are fully qualified Quebec teachers, experienced in tutoring, review and 
consolidation.  They work directly with elementary (gr. 2 and up). 
https://www.learnquebec.ca/home 
Session Spring 2023: April 11 to June 8, 2023 
 

PET April 2023 Calendar 

   

 

  

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
3 4  

 
Pre-cycle Outing 
Grade 2 Outing 
 
 

Governing Board 
Virtual Meeting 7pm 

5 
 
 
 

 

6 
 

 

7 
Holiday 

(School is 
closed) 

 

10 
Holiday 

(School is closed) 
 

 

11 
 
 
 
 

12 
Online Book Fair 
starts 

13  14 
 

Paid $2 Dress 
Down Day (Wear 
BLUE to support 

Autism Awareness 
Month & Earth 

Month)  
17 
 

18  
 
 
 

 

19 
 

 
 
 
 

Grad Committee 
Virtual Meeting 7pm 

20 
 

 

21 
 
Grade 4 Outing 

D Day  
(No School) 

 

24 
 

TCBY Fundraiser 
 
 

25 
 

PIZZA lunch 
Fundraiser 

26 
 
 

PPO Virtual 
Meeting 7pm 

27  
 
Online Book Fair ends 
 

 

28 
 

 

 

 
Important Information 

 
Governing Board Meetings 

(virtual) 
Future Governing Board Meetings  
May 2, June 13 
If you would like to join or have 
questions, please send an email to 
petrudeaugb@emsb.qc.ca 

  
 

April is the month 
of  

KINDNESS at PET.  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Scholastic Book Fair (April 17 to 19 in school for 
students, April 18 & 19 from 3-5pm for parents) 

https://www.learnquebec.ca/home
mailto:petrudeaugb@emsb.qc.ca
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